Patchwork News

Respect, Responsibility, Integri

Friday 4' March Term 1 Isse 3
Telephone:9756 7463 Fax: 9752 02110SHC9756 7463 0419 515 494
Emailithe.patch.ps@edumail.vic.gov.alvebsite:www.thepatchps.vic.edu.au

Dates to Remember

March -n\e ;Patch

Mon 14" Labor Day

Thurs 17" Close the Gap Day

Fri 18" Autumn Festival Sdtp 12pm

Sat 19’ ) Autumn Festival

Tues 22 Year 4 6 Athletics

Thurs 24 Last Day of Term 1 Satuadag Ph Masch, p

Fri 28" Good Friday ‘0“““39“

April

Mon 11" First Day of Term 2

Weds 18 ¢Fritzs"and DNJ p 9 NI KYSS

Mon 18" to Weds 2§’

Mon 25" ANZAC Day

Thurs 2§ District Athletics

Fri 29" Prep to Two Athletics Day

May . O bush aet gae deN s = w&\e

Tues & Yr 1 & 2 National Gallery ThePatchPmmegSchool 53 Kallista Emerald Road, The Patch, 9756 7463 |
Excursion

Thurs 5" School Photos

Tues 16' & Weds 11" NAPLAN

Have you volunteered yet?

We need as manyegpd helpers as possible to ensure our Autum
runs smoothly. If you can give an hour on the day of the festival,
your name to our signsheets at the School Office. We are currentl

for volunteers to assist at our food istelllsling Sushi, Pizza Making
Stall Hamburger€orn on the Cob and at our SdaoddClothing Stall.
We also need helpers to set up on Friddyftben1®pm. The voluntes
for Friday is also at the office. Thank you in advance!



mailto:the.patch.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au
http://www.thepatchps.vic.edu.au/

From the Principa¥

Thought fortheweé&kDc g\ \f~ TaW [ h Dbhe
_\ BhiXp%BLitler

What afantastic community we have here at The Patch.

has really proven that, from our Getting to Know You Inte
Social Night, Breicnic, Community Groups and now in the
to the Autumn Festival. It is truly special to have so ma
and friends willing to help out and lend a hand when we ne

Our Community Groups are off to a roaring start, with
people rélady signed ulpformationabout our Autumn Fes
will be coming home next week, so keep your eyes peelec
|l bhe V[\ _ W«f UTZ% LX TelX

i b hagXXe ebfgXe ba_\ aXwme
without having to come into the office. Thank you to Lug
great suggestion!

Welcome to our new School Council members for 2016!
are excited to have Tamara Adams and Brian Macallan
ranks, and Elke Evans steppingMVitea®resident. This yea
have Sarah Tebbu#turningas President, Steve McDonz:
Treasurer and Susan Sturt as Secretary. | would like to
back our other returning School Council members, Lyn
Clare Pritchard and Linda McBridey KMenks are due to
exiting members, Kim Bright, Nick Morrison, Caroline Sc
Nicola Ryan for their time and support on School Council.

Good luck to our amazing Swim Team as they repre:
Regional level on Monday at Ringwood \AKgquatish Mol
Hamish, Callum, Jake, Tameem, Tim, Logan, Ryan and
best!

Have a wonderful weekend,

Deb
herrmann.debra.a@edumail.vic.gov.au



mailto:herrmann.debra.a@edumail.vic.gov.au

Traffic issues and parking at The Patch School

For over twenty years The Patch School has discussed, designed an
strategies to deal with the problem of insufficient parking on the school
council and local government recognise the issues around congestionoa
our neighbours, walker safety and movement through the school but whils
Is not ideal, if we all work together we have a very safe and efficient
dropping off and picking up our students.

In the mornings, students are requirée &t school by 8B0There is a teac
from the Year 1/2 level who is rostered on duty to ensure that the traffi
smoothly and children are exiting their cars safely. This means all children
the footpath and Home leaves thear unattended. Sometimes young childr
longer to do this and we need to exercise patience and tolerance
inconvenience.

In the afternoon, it is by nature much busier. Students should be at the d
by 3.30m They are organig@d their year levels with the preps at the botto
[\ TawW g[ X , &- «f Tg g[ X gbc a
together with the class of the youngest child.

The majority of teachers are on site in the afternoon. $eudskesl & look up
hill for their expectant vehicle, to walk along the yellow painted line do
their vehicle when it arrives, to keep social chatter to a minimum and to :
organising play events whilst getting in and out of cars

It is a busy but efficient system when all students are up on time, parents
and safely and continue around the circuit if their child/children are not in &
Please remind your child to move quickly to their car, wait in theostmnean
to be at the drop off on time. The entire school can be collected within
parents only need to go around the drive once.

Parking is in limited supply. The gravel carpark is a relatively new additic
additional parkirfgr parents on the higher area, and staff in the lower are:
chain gate). This lower area is treacherous in the wetter months and
many cars bogged when they park on the grass.

The gravel surface requires ongoing maintenance andssuiamage problem
but it does provide much needed car parking space and most users recog
the congestion within the parking area and on the road, it is best to use th
can wait until last to leave.

The parking behind thd areserved for the kinder and OSHC staff and t
carpark is reserved for staff in the year 5/6 level and art/music. As you are
main staff car park is a no go zone for students.

Please respect these designated areas as they céoveeed@nd purpose.
Finally, we wish to acknowledge the tolerance and patience of all our
friends who use our drop off and parking areas appropriately. You set a
and demonstrate to your children, and others, the safe hahaviglute embec
everyone.

Thank you for your@oeration,
Michelle Rayner (Assistant Principal)




Sushi now on QkR!

Due to the great successes we have had with QkR over the pasuryez
orderswill novbe solely operating through @ldRsame way as The Patch
does. You will be @bfgace orders until 10am on Thursdays on the app, a
be able to pay by castinair Sushi Exprest®re in Belgrave until 11.30am.

Secondhand Clothing Needed !

The AutumneBtival is approaching very quickly and weex
again looking forward to mgna secondhand clothing

We would love it if you could do a summer clean out and
adults and children's clothing you have no need for a
Please no underwear, or stainé&ddly damaged clot
Tubshave been set up in theosdoger for your donatic

Thank you in advadce

Cake Stall Information

Tuesday 15th March
91 Packaging and recipe ideas come home.

THgTeg g[\a~\aZ TUbhg jJ[Tg WX
1 Chek what ingredients need to go on the shopping list.

Thursday 17th / Friday 18th
HOME BAKING DAYS

Friday 18th and Saturday 19th
Cakes to be delivered to school
Feel good about your contribution!

Saturday 19th
Visit the cake stall to buy yourself 3 freatdeserve it!

We are still looking for volunteers to help at the stall so put your
at the office if you can help out!




Scholastic Book Club
A friendly reminder the closing date fahallaStic
orders i1s 10 March.
Order online aww.scholastic.com.au/aQknload
the LOOP app.

Book Club LOOP

for Parents

AVAILABLE
AS AN APP!

LOOP is the Scholastic Book Club Linked Online
Ordering & Payment platform for Parents.

If you want to pay by credit card for your online Book Club order, LOOP
makes it easy! It eliminates the need for paper order forms plus your online
order is submitted to the school safe and sound.

Log-in to www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP or download our iPhone and iPad app
from the App Store or get it on Google Play for Android.

For a quick start, just click on ORDER in the top menu or REGISTER first to save your

details for next time

Select your school and your child’s class

Add your child’s first name and last initial (so the school knows who the book is for)
Enter the item number from the Book Club catalogues

You can order for multiple children at once if they attend the same school

All orders are linked directly to the school for submission to Schelastic. Books will still be
delivered to your child’s classroom if you order by the close date

There's no need to return paper order forms or payment receipt details
to your school!

For a quick how-to- order video, log-in te www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP and click on HELP in
the tep menu.

Dawnload an the

S App Store



https://www.edumail.vic.gov.au/owa/redir.aspx?SURL=QqfFFKlmh0sap8h_M5TQpEf8QM-J3jo_t59QWOpKvtxXKXh6rkPTCGgAdAB0AHAAOgAvAC8AdwB3AHcALgBzAGMAaABvAGwAYQBzAHQAaQBjAC4AYwBvAG0ALgBhAHUALwBMAE8ATwBQAA..&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.scholastic.com.au%2fLOOP

Congratulationsaibstudentawardedtertificatesat assembly. Specia
congratulations to our 2016 MonitorsilaNtE@bers! Well done!




New Community Groups
at The Patch School

Well what an amazing community we have here at The Patch! Our re
for volunteers has been met with unparalleled results and we nc
official groups that will address specific needs of our school.

Here is the current list of groups, if you would like to add your name t
groups, please email rmaér.michelle.t@edumail.vi¢.ddweould love

hear from you. We are still looking for volunteer class representative
two per class. These valuable parents will provide impdiéaweé&nkth
teacher and the parents and will improve communication and class h

1 Art Group 1 Events Gnos 1 Chook Group

1 Pizza Oven Group 1 Animal Carers Grou  Willow Weavers Grc

9 Scholastic Book Clu § School Banking Gro § Kinder Liaison Grou
Group . OSHC Group f Working Bee Group

T Publicity Group T Weed Group  Food Forest Group

T WelBeing Group  q uniform Group T Grant/Award
T FriendRaising Grouf q Edible Garden Grou Application Group

1 School Council 1 Buildings & Groups T FundraisinGroup
Representative Group

1 Class Representativ



mailto:rayner.michelle.t@edumail.vic.gov.au

Cooper us

Coopewnas entered into the Beef Cattle Young Paoaajeesiton. This competition is 0
men and women in the cattle industry aged 25 and under. The competidoos aheiy
handling skills, so it has nothing to do with the cattle. They need to have their ar
and clean to go into the show ring, they need to have excellent control over their ar
of its behaviour, they need to be presemtegitain way in terms of their dress and ha
animals leather halter and brass clean. As well as trying to keep their animal unde
need to have their eyes on the judge at all times, no matter where he/she is standi
aninal is behaving (but you must have control whilst doing this).

The competitors come out in different "classes"”, so both Bella and Cooper can
respective classes (with the judge later commenting that either could easily com
himat any price they name!!). At the end of all the classes, all first ribbon winners
show ring to compete against each other and the Champion handler is selected.

This is an extremely great achievement for Cooper to win, as he was nstyoetngyag
and women in their 20's who work with cattle as their full time job 7 days a week al
"beX | XTef « XkcXel XaVX g[Ta [\ % >g

never worked, or bonded with before his clalssnamithta second unfamiliar animal i
Championship class. He managed to calm each animal down, and had them trustil
time, as he walked, very relaxed yet with an air of confidence around the
By winning this title, gives hira epedit to his name, and he will receive extra work for
and his own stud (Cooperay Livestock) where people pay him to work with and sho

He received his ribbons, a glass trophy, $150 gift voucher to spend at Pakenhal
cash and about $500 worth of products (drenching guns, drench, work shirts
extremely proud of how hard he works, and how confident and dedicated he is to
loves.

All of his winning money he banks, to support his busingdsiv€xiopkyao that he
eventually expand into breeding his cattle and specialising in Al, preg testing and e

Words by Gayle Postlethwaite




Ronrf kzxp

Tarquin from Grade 3 has gro\
record sized apple! His fa
grafted the Pittmaston Pinea
(heritage variety) and they
growing it in an espalier at the f
of their house.

Tarquin decided to bringoitsthou
to share with his friends. W
fantastic gardening!

School Uniforms

Since its introduction, Qkr hageprto be the easiest
most effective way for our school community to pay
& activities.

To make the most of this efficient process, the Unifc
will only be accepting orders placed via Qkr f
beginning of the 2016 school yeatawisg this year,
second hand items from the uniform shop will be
profit collected from the salaimiformitems is fed ba
into the community.

If you have any questions please direct them to:
uniforms@thepatchps.vic.edu.au

Thank yod




CHAPERONE REQUIRED
THE 28th ASIAN PACIFIC CHILDRENS CONVENTION

FUKUOKA JAPAN- JULY 2016

Each year, 6 children are selected by the Australia Japan Society
g6 ?HKp gb TggXaW g[ X 6f\ Ta ET
Japan A chaperome requiredot assist the AJSV Liaison officer wi
briefing and preparations for the visit as well as attending the ¢
Thechaperonaill be responsible for the care of the children, bc
traveling and in Japan (approx. two weeks), assisted abg
AmbassaddVhilst in Japan, the chaperone will fully participate
APCC program including homestay with a Japanese family, schc
and other events/activities organised by the APCC/host families
opportunity for indeperideavel or sightseeing during the conv
Meals, accommodation and transport whilst in Japan are provide
,\VaT_ WTgXf bY g \f | XTe«f \
however, it will be from approximately 10 July to 24 July (apjoes
not fully coincide with Australian school holidays. It should be
this is a voluntary position and it is anticipated that the selected
have experience with children, particularly those in upper primary
Airfares and traveinsurance will be covered by AJSV but
membership, spending money, passports etc are the respons
f X _ XVgXW cXefba% 6 Lbe~\az |\
trip. Japanese language will be an advantage but iSaldilgsatares
in Japan is essential!

Expressions of interest in this position should be forwarded, tog:
brief resuméo the Australia Japan Society of Victoria office no la
4.00pm on Monday, March 7th, 2016. Applications sleoudtievar
experience with upper Primary School aged children, details of
including Japan as well as any other relevant qualifications. Yot
provide your reasons for wishing to be part of the program. S
applicants will lrevited to an interview with members of AJSV Cc
of Management. Interviews will be arranged following this date
female applicants are encouraged as the six children consist o
and three girls.

Information about the APCC caaurelfabJSV website
For further information, please dteather Darbysh{fe]SVAPC(
Liaison Officeal apcc.australia@gmail.com
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Is Your Family Entitled to the CSEF?

The Victorian Government has put in pldaehe&e Sports anc
Excumeons Funibr eligible beneficiaries. This program provi
$125 per child to be used to pay any of the above activitie
For further information on the CSEF and an application fo
please visit
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/Pz
spx?Redirect=1#link80

If you have any questions about CSEF, please contact th

Important QkR Lunch Order Tips

| b XafheX | bhe V[\ _ W«f eX
1 Order via Qk#® later than 9.30a@m the day of the order
orpersonally at The Patch Store/Sushi Express
T7X f he X Ilashibarredt [n QkRlpddie eabh yea

1 Check your receipt to ensure the order & payment ha
processed correctly

The Patch Stoaed Sushi Express thamk for all your suppor
with the school lunch program.

Thank you,
The Staff at The Patch &and Sushi Express

Parking Restrictions Behind the Hall

Please note that theraogparking behind the .Hdlis is staff
onlyarea and we ask parents and visitors to use the grave
behind the shelter shed or parallel parking spadée aiog

roadThank you for youraperatiod



http://www.education.vic.gov.au/about/programs/health/Pages/csef.aspx?Redirect=1#link80
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Paying Cash at School

As we are fast becoming a cashless school, we
any change on the premises. If you are needir
cash at school you will need to ensure you

correct amount as we are unable to give chanc
you for yourooperation

CONTACTING OSHC

To contact OSHC staff during program hours please call
school telephone nu@ii&d 7468nd select Option 1 to be dir
to the OSHC landline.

If this line is unavailable, pleal¢he mobile
0419 515 49, if there is no answer, feel free to leave a

Also call this number during school hours and yotowst el
to the OSHC Voicemail. Staff will get back to you as soor

Thank yod

““0Open Night

Wednesday 23rd March 2016 6-8pm

An information session will be held in the College Theatre at 7:30pm

Monbulk College, David Hill Road, Monbulk, VIC 3793. P:03 9751 9000 F:03 9751 9001
W: www.monbulkcol.vicedu.au E: monbulk.co@edumail.vic.gov.au




Monbulk & District
Community Bank ® Branch

CLUB REWARDS PROGRAM WITH
THE PATCH PRIMARY SCHOOL

Good for your School

We will reward The Patch Primary School by contributing funds for each new loan,
credit card, personal account or everyday account opened atln& District
Community Bank ®@ranch.

When banking with us your school will receive:
Product Contribution

Bendigo Home Loabb00

Bendigo Personal Lo&250

Insurance Cove$100

New Business Accouit0

Appointment with Financial Plann&60

New PersonbAccount$25

New Term Deposit over $10,0825

It starts with U

The more banking you do with Monbulk & District Community Bajtfke more you
and your school will benefit.

We look forward to presenting you with a large cheque in the near future.

Please pop into our branch at 70 Main Rd, Monbulk or phone 97521130 for more
information.

Offer valid for eligible products taken out at Monbulk & DistGctmmunity Bank@ranch. Terms, conditions,
fees, charges and eligibility criteria apply. All loans@ubji G2 GKS o6Fy1Qa y2NXI ¢
capped at $1,000.00 per customer.
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